THE TENEC TRUST

Report to Pulham Market Parish Council's Annual Parish Meeting Monday 14th April 2025

During the last year The Tenec Trust met five times.

We have successfully helped both individual parishioners and village organisations who have applied. Our income is usually granted annually by The Town Estate Charity once essential maintenance on the properties owned by them has been carried out. Due to this maintenance being extensive over the past two years TENEC's funds are lower than average although it is hoped that this situation will improve so we will be able to fulfil our aim which is to always be able to help individuals who fulfil the charity's constitutional aims. All applications are considered confidentially, mainly at meetings but we are able to consider urgent matters between those meetings,

We continued to advertise the Trust in the Parish Magazine and by occasional fliers in the Village Diary in the hope of encouraging parishioners to apply if they are in need.

We have six Trustees in total, myself, Paul Schwier, Donna Eaton, Jan Thorp and Gail Frankland and the Rev Carl Melville.

Ann Ford Chair